While | understand the concern this bill seeks to address, there is no discussion here of a timely effort being made. if the police are
unable to determine, they need to do more diligence and get to the bottom of the question. Allowing a firearm transfer to simply bog
down in the process is neither right nor constitutional. Firearms transfers need to happen timely and efficiently. Allowing months or
even weeks to pass between the request and the allowance is embarrassing, shameful, and needs to be addressed. An "inability to

determine" is not conscionable, nor an answer. This bill, as written, allows endless stalling. There must be a an efficient, timely, and
believable response to the request.



